PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Garland City Council will hold a public budget hearing on June 19, 2024 at 8:00 pm
or thereafter to discuss the proposed 2024-2025 City Budgets and to discuss amending
the 2023-2024 City Budgets. The meeting will be held at Garland City Building, 72
North Main Street, Garland, Utah. For more information, contact Sharlet Anderson at
(435) 257-3118 ext. 1001.
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